
The 10th Annual Baskets of Joy Project will begin on Sunday, March
13th and we NEED your help. In the last 9 years, in coordination with
Catholic Charities, we have provided over 1,000 baskets to children in
need in our diocese.

This year, we will be available after the 7:00, 9:00, and 11:30 masses on
March 13th, and be utilizing Sign Up genius for selecting a child or
children to support. You may build your basket at any time and
connect with Katie Schrameyer for drop off at her home no later than
April 1st. Please see the Sign-Up Genius link here for details:

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10C0D49ABAB29AAFB6-10th

If you have any questions, please contact Katie Schrameyer at kaschrameyer@gmail.com or
303-956-7064.

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10C0D49ABAB29AAFB6-10th

